St. Gregory the Great Catholic School Electronic  Communications System
Student Acceptable  Use Policy (AUP) Permission  Form
2016-2017
By my signature below, I indicate that I have read the attached St. Gregory the Great Catholic School Student Acceptable Use Policy for the Electronic Communications System.
PARENT:
I hereby release St. Gregory the Great Catholic School (SGS), its personnel, and any institutions with which it is affiliated from any and all claims and damages of any nature from my child's use of or inability to use the system. I will instruct my child regarding the restrictions against accessing materials that violate the Student Acceptable Use Policy. I will emphasize to my child the importance of following the rules for personal safety.

	Please check YES or NO for each statement  below.
	YES
	NO

	I give permission for my child to access the  Internet.
	
	

	[bookmark: _GoBack]I give permission for my child's work to be displayed by SGS on the SGS web page.
	
	

	I give permission for still images of my child to be displayed by SGS on the SGS web page.
	
	

	I give permission for my child's first name to be displayed by SGS on the SGS web page.
	
	

	I give permission for my child's first and last name to be displayed by SGS on the SGS web page.
	
	


(If one or more of the above items have been marked "NO", SGS will take appropriate steps to comply with your wishes.)

STUDENT:
I have reviewed the St. Gregory the Great Catholic School Student Acceptable Use Policy for the Electronic Communications System. I also understand that should I violate the AUP, my access to school computers may be revoked and/or school disciplinary action may be taken. I understand that this agreement will be considered valid for future years until such time as I notify the school in writing that this agreement is revoked.


Student Signature	Student Printed Name	Grade


Parent Signature	Parent Printed Name	Date

This contract is part of the student's permanent file.
This form should be completed and returned by Friday, August 21, 2016 to your homeroom teacher.
